
HANDSWORTH 
NEWS 

BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL 

HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL 

 Dear Parents, Carers and Friends. 

I hope you are well and enjoying this beautiful weather.  As we work to 

find our way in these new circumstances please continue to 

communicate with us and let us know if there is anything you need.  

Our teachers and support staff are providing learning opportunities on 

the website, if you need anything else to support you and your children, 

let us know.  What a treat it was to see Miss Lewis on the nursery page 

this week!  Thank you so much Miss Lewis, was great to see you!      

Thank you to those of you who have sent videos/photographs of your 

children dancing for our whole school dance video.  Please continue to 

send these in.  It just needs to be a few seconds.  You can find more 

information on ’Challenge Time’ in the school news section of the 

website.      

Sadly, we are saying goodbye to Mrs Giles this week, she has decided 

to take retirement and we wish her a wonderful future!  Mrs Giles has 

been an incredible member of the Handsworth family for 15 years and 

we will certainly miss her kind, caring ways.  Thank you Mrs Giles for all 

you have done for the Handsworth community.  

To our families who are starting to observe the month of Ramadan 

today, we wish you a peaceful start and look forward to celebrating Eid 

with you when it comes.  Ramadan Mubarak.  Keep a look out for a 

special video on the website about Ramadan.   

Stay safe and keep in touch!  We miss you all and are here for you.  

Mrs Nairne      

 

 Thank you so much to the Lars Windhorst  

Foundation who have donated resources 

for our  key worker children.  We really 

appreciate your generosity!  Thank you! 



 

 After 15 years at Handsworth Primary School, I have 

decided to take early retirement to pursue more 

leisurely activities.  It has been a pleasure to teach 

and support your children over the past years. I have 

enjoyed watching them grow and develop into 

wonderful independent children. 

Most of all, thank you to the children of Handsworth, it 

has been a pleasure being part of your education. I 

have enjoyed sharing your achievements both in the 

classroom and on the sports field. Please keep up your 

enthusiasm for learning and achieving your goals. 

Above all, remember to strive to follow your dreams. 

I look forward to seeing you all when school opens to 

say, “Goodbye.” 

Regards 

Tracey Giles 

Please continue to engage with the website and see what our fantastic staff are providing for the children.  They are 

inspiring our children!  Keep sharing photographs with us too.  Remember to let us know if you need any resources. 


